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November 18, 2015

Dear City of Goodyear and Compass Church,

We are writing this letter to protest the recent request from Compass Church located at the
Northeast Corner of 161" Ave and Van Buren Street to amend their existing Use Permit for a
place of worship. Compass Church has proposed to remove the Emergency Vehicle Onis
restriction for the entrance at the northwest corner of the site and allow any vehicle to enter/exit
at this location.

We the neighbors listed below oppose this amendment to take place. We feel that this is a bad
idea. Allowing vehicles to use 161* to enter/exit the church will greatly increase the traffic in
our neighborhood. Vehicles would also be tempted to drive down our neighborhood decreasing
the safety of our community. Furthermore, additional traffic would be backed up at the stop sign
increasing the wait for citizens to exit our community due to the fact that 161* Ave is our only
entrance/exit to the community. The increase traffic will only create a bottle neck effect of
vehicle trying to turn onto Van Buren and increase the likelihood of an accident to occur,

Please reconsider your decision and the negative effects it will have on our neighborhood.
Sincerely,

Concerned citizens
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